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Ms. Debra Howland NH PUBLIC
Executive Director and Secretary UTILITIES
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission COMMISSION ~
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 9
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429 9

RE: Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC’s Notification of Parent Affiliate Third Party Credit Rating
Downgrade

Dear Ms. lowland,

On June 9, 2008, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ordered that a license be issued authorizing
Gexa Energy New Hampshire, LLC (“Gexa”) to provide electric generation supplier services to the public
throughout the state of New Hampshire.

Pursuant to my recent conversation informing Commission staff of the downgrade described below, please be
advised that on March 11, 2010, Standard & Poor’s changed the credit ratings assigned to each of FPL Group,
Inc. and its credit-rated subsidiaries, including FPL Group Capital Inc. As a result of this ratings change, FPL
Group, Inc. and FPL Group Capital Inc each presently hold a corporate credit rating from Standard & Poor’s
of “A-” (down from “A/Watch Negative”), and FPL Group Capital Inc presently holds a senior unsecured
rating from Standard & Poor’s of “BBB+” (down from “A-/Watch Negative”).

This downgrade will in no way impact or prevent Gexa from carrying out its obligations as a licensed retail
electric provider.

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me by phone at (713) 401-
5645 or by e-mail at paige.lockett@gexaenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Paige f~ockett
Regulatory Analyst
Gexa Energy
20 Greenway Plaza, Suite 600
Houston, TX 77046


